
Board Appointments 

 

Three Forks Zoning & Planning Board 

Two vacancies exist on this board due to the term expirations of Niki Griffis and 

Kelly Smith.  One seat is for a member living within the 1-mile extra territorial 

jurisdiction and pursuant to Article V.A.3 of the Board’s bylaws.  The other seat is 

appointed by the City Council, who may in the discretion of the City Council be an 

employee or hold public office in the city of Three Forks or Gallatin County. 

Niki Griffis resides within the 1-mile jurisdiction and is interested in serving 

another term.  Kelly Smith is willing to remain the City Council’s appointee.    

There have been no new applications received.  These terms are for three years 

and will expire on December 31, 2027. 

 

All board vacancies are advertised on the City’s website, noticed on our Facebook 

page, and noticed are physically posted at the Post Office, City Hall, and the three 

banks in town. 


